NOTICE OF DRAFT SPATIAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK

Notice is hereby given in terms of Chapter 4 of the Spatial Planning and Land Use Management Act, 2013 (Act 16 of
2013), read with the Blouberg Municipality Spatial Planning and Land Use Management By-Law 2016, that the
Blouberg Municipality has prepared a draft revised Spatial Development Framework in preparation for adoption by
council,

Members of the public, all Interested and Affected Parties (I & APs) are invited to access the document at our Head
offices in Senwabarwana or at the satellite offices in Alldays, Eldorado, Harrietswish, Tolwe, inveraan as well as all
offices of traditional authorities of Blouberg, Furthermore, the draft SDF can be accessed on the municipal website at
www.blouberg.qov.za. Submissions, comments and inputs on the draft SDF should be submitted to the municipality
at the contacts beiow within 60 days from the date of publication of this notice.

For further enquiries contact the Director: Economic Development and Planning Blouberg Municipality, 2¢ Building
Mogwadi-Senwabarwana road Tel 015 505 7139/7100 or Email: Mapholihc@blouberg.gov.za or Acting Manager
Spatial Planning: Mashangoane K. on 015 505 7166 / Email:MashangoaneK@blouberg.gov.za
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